Constantino, Mike

From: Fargusson, Kevin

Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 9:21 AM
To: Constantino, Mike

Subject: RE: birthing center in bloomington
Hey Mike,

Looks like the original date was 9/28/16!
Hope this helps!

Thanks!

From: Constantino, Mike

Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 9:13 AM

To: Fargusson, Kevin <Kevin.Fargusson@Illinois.gov>
Subject: birthing center in bloomington

Hi Kevin:

Can you tell me the date you folks licensed the
Bloomington Normal Birthing Center? thanks
Kevin

Mike Constantino

525 West Jefferson
Springfield, Illinois 62761
217-782-3516 (Phone)
217-785-4111 (Fax)
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